
July 20, 2024 

Dear Members of the Toronto Police Service Board, 

I am writing to express my strong support for the continuation of the weekly rallies 

held to fight against genocide in Gaza & the illegal occupation of Palestinian land 

by Israel. These rallies are crucial for raising awareness and advocating for justice 

in line with the recent verdicts from the International Court of Justice (ICJ) and the 

International Criminal Court (ICC). 

The ICJ has classified Israel as being in violation of international law, explicitly 

stating that it must cease its unlawful actions in Gaza & Rafah. Furthermore, the 

ICC has identified the leaders of Israel as war criminals subject to arrest warrants. 

Moreover, the UN Human Rights Commission found Israel guilty of war crimes. 

These findings underscore the necessity for continued public advocacy and 

demonstration to maintain pressure on the international community and ensure that 

justice is pursued. 

Silencing these rallies would not only undermine the principles of free speech and 

assembly but also hinder the global effort to combat genocide and war crimes. The 

rallies serve as a critical platform for citizens to voice their condemnation of 

atrocities and demand accountability for those responsible. 

I urge the Toronto Police Board to recognize the importance of these peaceful 

gatherings and to support the right of individuals to assemble and express their 

views. The continuation of these rallies is essential in our collective endeavor to 

uphold justice and human rights. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Jim Martinelli  

 



 



 


